
Gu5'-/,1 jtot. f'-/ 
1 West Franklin Street. 

Baltimore, Md. Oct 11th, 1904 

Dear Dr. Abbott, 

Thanks for your note, and for your kind words a.bou t the la ctures. 

I wi 11 jog Miss Humpton 's memo"~'"y a bout the ~ ers on. Dr. Howa1'"d 's 

demonstration notes. It is nice to hear that the college has had 

another bequest. We should look forward to see a nice, new library 

and museum building. 

Sincerely yours, 

W Osle:r. 
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